Canadian Square and Round Dance Society Annual General Meeting July 22nd, 2022

President's Report

I would like to start by **thanking** Terry and Melonie Hebert and the Violet Crew for hosting this great convention in Fredericton, NB, in spite of all the pandemic restrictions that they encountered throughout the last two years.

With Covid still in the wings, it has been difficult for clubs to start dancing again. If we all work together, we should be able to get more dancing happening again.

Also, **thank you** to my fellow Board of Directors for doing everything they could to support the Society and all of the clubs within the provinces across Canada.

Hope to see you across the square on the dance floor.

Respectfully submitted,

Laurie Illsley